
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oct 13, 2019    November 3, 2019 
Attendance: 64   Worship Leader: Doreen Miller 
Church: $2641.27   Music: The Music Team 
Missions: $301.73  Speaker: Kait Barnum 
Total:     $2943.00   Sound: Jeff Okamoto 
 

THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES 
  
 Monday, Oct 28 Elder’s Meeting  8:00 a.m. 
 Wednesday, Oct 30 Ladies’ Bible Study 9:30- 11a.m. 
 Thursday, Oct 31 Prayer Meeting  7:00 p.m. 
  
 

Church Office hours: Wed & Fri 7:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. 
Bulletin Deadline is Friday at 8:00 a.m. 

______________________________________________________ 
 

Pastoral Elder Team: 
Doreen Miller,     (717) 926-9197 
        Congregational Spiritual Director    
Bob Horlacher    (717) 304-9317 
Dean Hoover    (717) 304-4993 
 
 

Remembering in Prayer our Missionaries and Service Workers 
 
              Stuart & Amaris Allan                  Michael Clancy  
                           EMM                              Derek Hershey 
                   Brenden Hoover                           Jubilee 
    Lebanon Co. Christian Ministries      Bob & Miriam Phillips           
                 Samaritan’s Purse                 Travis & Charis Spann 
             Ryan & Bethany Umble            Vision Care Ethiopia 
 

 
For church openings in October, please contact 

Jerry Layton: 610-216-2796 
 

Gingrichs Mennonite Church 
100 Forney Road, Lebanon, PA 17042       (717) 274-1521 

Email- gingrichschurch@comcast.net        gingrichsmennonite.com 
www.facebook.com/gingrichsmennonite 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 

Gingrichs Mennonite Church 
A Committed Community Abiding in Christ 

 
 
 

October 27, 2019 
 

 

Opening Worship       The Music Team     

 

 

Announcements and Offering     Myron Miller      

 

 

Children’s Worship        Bob Phillips 

 

 

Scripture      Matthew 28:18-20          

 

     

Sermon              “The Great Commission: 4 Core Values” 

       Bob Phillips 

 

Song of Response     The Music Team 

 

 

Testimony, Sharing & Prayer    Myron Miller 

 

 

Closing Song      The Music Team 

 

Announcements 
 

Fellowship Meal 
All are welcome to join us for a fellowship meal after the worship 
service today. We will be discussing our potential pastoral candidate 
together after we eat. 
 
 
Music Team   
Are you interested in being part of the music team? We typically meet 
Thursday evenings from 6 p.m. - 7p.m. and before Sunday School to 
review the songs for that service. Want more info? Stop in at a practice 
or talk to Carol Hershey. 
 
 
YFC Name Change 
Lebanon Valley Youth For Christ was required by YFC/USA to 
change their name. LVYFC is now True Life Youth Ministries. For 
more info visit their new website: truelifeyouth.com. Their name has 
changed but their mission has not. Pray for True Life as they continue 
to share Jesus with the urban youth of our community. 
 
 
Operation Christmas Child  
The big stacks of cartons in the lobby will be finding their homes at 
the other drop off locations this week. That means there are only (4) 
weeks until National Collection Week begins! A volunteer sign-up 
sheet is on the bulletin board. We are looking for people to help pack 
boxes, pray over boxes and write thank you cards. If you are interested 
in any of those jobs please sign up! It makes our job a lot easier if we 
know we don’t have to scramble at the last minute for extra help. If 
you have any questions please talk to Maggi or Ashlea. 
 
 
Mennonite Disaster Service  
MDS is encouraging us to assign a Church Contact Person that they 
can connect with when needs arise in our area. The only job 
requirement is to be a connection. If you would be interested in being 
that person please let Ashlea know.  

 

  

 


